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The first training course of the strategic planning unit to be held in the faculty of medicine
		
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] The strategic planning unit holds, under the presidency of prof.Dr. Gamal Abd EL-Aziz, its first training course in the faculty of medicine. This course is held in the presence of prof.Dr. Mahmoud Abd Sabour, the faculty dean, prof.Dr. Ibrahim Ragah, the faculty’s deputy of community service and environment development and prof.Dr. Yosry El-Saied, the head of the university’s hospitals. The head of the strategic planning unit discusses the importance of the strategic planning in the higher education institutions an how to reinforce it to be implemented in Benha University.
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